
 
 

 
Scholar Leadership Council Report 

May 20, 2023 
 

The Scholar Leadership Council (SLC) met on Tuesday, April 18 at 2 pm and on Tuesday, 
May 9 at 2:00 pm. Members of the council consist of Mr. Brayden Bereki, Ms. Hannah 
Cervantez, Ms. Alexis Gordon, Mr. Thomas Elkins, Mr. Alex Iihara, Ms. Alice Provencio, Ms. 
Aure Ruediger, Mr. Cricht Ruediger, Ms. Taia Saurer, Mr. Avery Stansbury, Mr. Joshua 
Tompins, and Mr. Joseph Vreeman. 
 
Ms. Brenner provided the Staff Report. 
 
 Ms. Brenner shared the results from the 2023-24 Planning Survey. The council discussed 
how to increase survey participation. During the meeting, the council talked about ways to 
enhance connections among scholars, both online and in-person, in order to facilitate the 
sharing of resources and innovative ideas. 
 
Under New Business, the Council reviewed and discussed member feedback. The Council 
also reviewed the new council member process by completing the Scholar Leadership 
Council Sign Up Form. 
 
Ms. Brenner recognized all of the scholars at the meeting for their insights and 
participation. 
 
Draft minutes can be found on BoardonTrack. The next Scholar Leadership Council meeting 
will be on September 12 at 2 pm. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Ms. Taia Saurer  
Scholar Leadership 

Council Chair 
 


